
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Pennsauken Board of Education of the Township of 

Pennsauken that a Public Hearing on the 2020-2021 School District Budget will be held 

at the High School, Room 327, 800 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, New Jersey, 08110, on 

Thursday, April 30, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

The budget presentation and complete budget will be available for examination by the 

public on the district’s website by April 29, 2020. (https://high.pennsauken.net/) 

 

The Board may consider other matters that may come before the Board.  Action will be 

taken.  

 

By Order of the Pennsauken Township Board of Education   

John Ogunkanmi 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


